From: Scott Loeff 
Sent: Friday, January 04, 2019 12:13 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Marlene Hopkins
Subject: Gifts gallery

We just had a customer drop off Donuts and Coffee for our inspectors. I told their representative that we could not accept them but gave her our Commissioner email 

to send a thank you. She did not take them with her so I left them in the lobby of 2045 W. Washington for Customers.

Last week I had a departing intern who is from China Leave me a box of Chinese Tea's.  I am also going to leave that out for customers. I did not want to possible insult her as

she had been a great intern for us.

Scott Loeff   PHR
Assistant Commissioner-Labor Relations
Department of Buildings
